
Municipality of Lakeshore  
 

 

Date:  October 31, 2023 
From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 
To:  Ian Search, Planner 2 
Re:  ZBA-04-2022 – 2462 County Rd 27 - Amended 
   Municipality of Lakeshore 

 
The request for comment was received from Lakeshore’s Planning Division on October 17, 2023, 
and have outlined our comments below: 
 
1. Drainage Division confirms that all required drainage works are complete. 

2. An entrance permit is required for each separate lot for access off South Middle Road from the 
Municipality’s Public Works Division. 

3. A separate water connection and sanitary connection will be required for each severed parcel.  
This includes an individual septic holding tank for each severed parcel (including per dwelling 
unit) due to the sanitary forcemain along South Middle Road. 

 
 
 
___________________________ 
Marco Villella, P. Eng. 
Division Leader – Engineering and Infrastructure  


